

Township of La Vallee

CLERK AND TREASURER
P.O. BOX 99, DEVLIN, ONTARIO POW 1C0
TELEPHONE 807-486-3452 FAX 807-486-3863

email: lavalley@nwonet.net

April 16, 2021

Kasper Wabinski Kasper Transportation 947 Memorial Avenue Thunder Bay, Ontario P7B 4A1

Via email: Kasper@GoKasper.com

Dear Kasper:

At the Council Meeting of the Township of La Vallee held on Wednesday, April 14, 2021, your email of March 8, 2021 regarding the Coast to Coast Bus Coalition was discussed.

Please be advised that Council supports your proposal and agrees to be added to your supporter's list.

I trust that this is satisfactory. If you should require anything further please contact me at the above number. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Patti McDowall Clerk/Treasurer

For Reeve and Council